
   

 

 

     CAMPUS SCHOOL, IIT KANPUR 

   Notice For  Classes  KG  to  V 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
This is to inform you that the School will remain closed for winter vacation from Thursday, 

December 20’2018 to Monday, January 14’2019 & reopen on Tuesday, January 15’ 2019 for 

all the classes. School timings from Tuesday, January 15’ 2019 will be as follows:- 

 

➢ For Class KG – 9:00 am - 1:10 pm 

➢ For Classes I to V - 9:00 am - 2:10 pm 

➢ On line fee can be deposited from January 01’ 2019 to January 31’ 2019. 

 

 

 
 

Thanks, 

 

Principal 

 
❖ Wishing you all Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year on behalf of the entire Campus 

School Family. 

 

 


